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Regarding our Support for areas affected by wildfires  

in the suburbs of Los Angeles, California 

 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to the victims of the massive wildfires that continue near 

Los Angeles, California, USA. 

Our U.S. subsidiary, Il Fornaio (America) LLC (hereinafter referred to as "IF"), operates Italian restaurant "Il  

Fornio", mainly in California. However, IF's employees, their families and stores are not damaged by the 

wildfires, and our stores continue to operate. In light of this situation, IF Company provided support for areas 

affected by the wildfires as shown below. 

 

 

[Contents of implementation] 

・ Both on Saturday, January 11 and Thursday, January 16, 800 meals were provided at the Lakeview Terrace 

Command Center for firefighters, police officers, national guard troops, and others engaged in relief activities 

(hereinafter collectively referred to as "relief workers"). 

・ On Saturday, January 11, 80 meals were provided at the Rose Ball Command Center for relief workers. 

・ On Tuesday, January 14, the Irvine store of IF participated in an activity in which many of the restaurants in 

Orange County cooperated to raise funds for the Regional Foodbank of Los Angeles and donated a portion 

of the sales. 

・ On Tuesday, January 21, all IF stores in California will participate in activities to raise funds for the Los 

Angeles Fire Department Foundation, with the cooperation of many restaurants in California. A portion of 

the sales will be donated. 

 

 

In the future, the create restaurants Group will continue to consider proactive support for the affected areas in 

the event of a large-scale disaster. 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the affected areas. 

 

 

   

 


